
 

11th July 2019 

Eight officers have transferred from the UK to join Bailiwick Law Enforcement. 

They will shortly begin working with operational policing, joining their new colleagues on the frontline. 

Head of Law Enforcement Ruari Hardy said: 

“These eight officers join us from across the UK and bring a diverse set of skills to our force. I am 

certain their contributions will be immensely valuable and I wish them all the very best as they begin 

the next stage of their career’s here with Bailiwick Law Enforcement.” 

Head of Learning and Development for Law Enforcement James Bell said: 

“Guernsey Police are delighted to welcome to the Law Enforcement family, eight newly sworn in 

transferee Officers from various UK forces. They hail from the Metropolitan Police, Cambridgeshire, 

Gloucestershire, Hertfordshire and West Yorkshire Constabularies.  

“Their experience, skills and desire to be part of our Island community will undoubtedly pay dividends. 

All officers will be joining operational shifts after initial induction training.” 

 

 

 

 

Six of the eight new officers joining Guernsey Police 


